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Subject: Collision - Poway 

Person Providing Information: 
David Cheever, Traffic Sergeant 
 

Email Address of Provider: David.Cheever@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (858) 513-2812 

Media Contact: David Cheever, Traffic Sergeant 

Date of Release: January 26, 2018 

Time of Release: 7:00 p.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
 
On January 26, 2018, at about 3:30 p.m., a 46 year old female driver out of San Diego, was driving a 2001 Volvo S80 and 
waiting to enter the east side of State Route 67, from Ellie Lane. She was looking for an opening in the traffic so she could 
make a left turn and drive southbound on State Route 67. A 28 year old male driver out of Ramona was driving a 2000 
Honda Civic northbound on State Route 67, approaching Ellie Lane. The Volvo started to make a left turn and was 
broadsided by the Honda, blocking the two-lane roadway. Both drivers were transported by ambulance to area hospitals 
for non-life threating injuries. State Route 67 was closed due to the collision, from Poway Road to Cloudy Moon Drive. At 
5:00 p.m. the roadway was opened to through traffic.  
 
If anyone witnessed the collision please contact Traffic Investigator, Deputy Gibson at (858) 513-2825. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


